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| suggest that the cost/benefit analysis in the planning application may be based on a false
premise.
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A solution based on a long tunnel on the existing Dartford alignment was rejected early in the
planning process. The rejection was based on false costings. It is highly probable that a valid
analysis would demonstrate that this solution would be superior to the planned proposal.
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